
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

TO:  Franklin Families 
FROM: Janice Tierney 
DATE: October 19, 2018 
 
Only one topic this week…. 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY INFORMATION for ANYONE who is responsible for drop off 
and/or pick up of our Franklin students: 

 
Due to the challenges observed by both staff and parents during drop off and pick 
up, we will begin to have a police presence with us during this daily routine.   
 
We are asking that you observe ALL signs, traffic regulations and display driver 
courtesy to ensure the safety of our families. This includes but is not limited to: 
 

• Crossing ONLY at crosswalks with the assistance of our crossing guard 
• Parking legally, in designated places 
• K turns are not legal during drop off/pick up on Blackburn Road 
• Students may not disembark a vehicle that is stopped in the middle of the 

street.  You must pull to a curb to allow your child to exit or enter the car. 
 

I am confident that safety is also your primary focus and appreciate that, through 
your focused attention to this guidelines, all of our students and families will begin 
and end their day safely. 
 
Our fifth grade safety patrol has started their volunteer experience.  Please remind 
your students to avail themselves of this wonderful peer resource.  Safety vests are 
on the way to allow students and parents to identify our student volunteers. 
 
Enjoy the weekend!   
 
 
 


